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January 4, 1983 10A7A

Or. Gangadhar Choudhary
National Institute for Occupational
Safety and Health

MSB, Mail Stop R-3
4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OR 45226

Dear Dr. Choudhtarys

thank you for your kind letter of 9 Ebven&ei: 1332. I have taken th«
op?»rtunity of sending your Sy$posiu& announc«»ant to a nusiber of
investigators in Europe* Specifically, I haw© contacted DJ:. C*A. Van Der
Beijden, Ffeo3 o£ tho laboratory for Carcinogew?si8 and $utagew*$i»
National Institute of Public Health, P.O. Box 1, 3720 BA Bilthovtm, The
Ifetheriands, and rooonsoended tMt he consider the Syit̂ osi«s$ ®s an
apfarc^riate forutm for a paper OR *"35i« Oesign and Safety Plan for a
'Sot&l ly-Contain«<3 Dioxin research Facility*. Dr. Van Dor Beijdsn and his
staff have recently coexisted construction of ptobably the raost
sc^>isticatad dioxirt laboratory in the world. I. had the opportunity to
visit tho facility in lat© Octt^ser 1982, asrsd was? so î »r̂ -s©d that I
suggeatecl that the cxsnatnictiora oC *uch ••*. facility woid<5 be of interest to
th® international scientific cownanity. You rosy want to contact Dr» Van
Oar fiteijdav directly on his participation.

Cur research program on diosins at the Veterans Msainistration has £bcused
on three areas $ (1) potential te^act of dioxins on human health
(especially Vietnam VSetocana expose^ to TCDO in A-gent Orange during the
Vi«tnaE& conflict), (2) the analysis of TODD iit hutnan adipose tissue, ancl
(3) th« envirorssontal fata, .an3 hertca souroe o£ oxposure.o£ Ta>D. Our
staff would bos pl©as«1 to present status papers on these areas.
Specifically, I would suggest the followiiK? potential presentations;

A E«!view of • On-going £piderai63ogic R^sssarch in the Unibed States
Federal Government on the Phenoxy Harfsjicidea and Cilorinat^ Bioxin
Contaminants

of th« Relationships Betwaen r/ev^lw of 2,3f7,8~TQMJ in
-Adipose, Potential Sxpoauro and Health, effects - A Praliwinary

Study

Susroar/ of tonci-terav Studies on the Envmraental Fate of 2,3,7,8-
TOJD



Dr. Gangadhar Choiv3hary
national Institute for
Safety and Health
OPSE, Mail Stop R-3
4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OK 4522ft

1 would b® pleas«3 to ptwicte a bri«f abstract are! authors if you
<3«cid« that you need further inforsaation.

Sincerely yoursr

L. YfXM3, tojor OSAP, Ph.D.
Specialist in Snvironraantal Sciences
Prograra Sta£f Section

2.
cc: 1CA7

Dr. Van Der Heijden



AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY PAROGRREXMEcHHA^TAHNPh'D

DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY
8501 MO-PAC BLVD.
AUSTIN, TX 78766
PHONE (512)454-4797

November 9, 1982

Dr. Alvin Young
Veterans Administration
Washington, D.C. 2000

Dear Dr. Young:

I would like to bring your attention to the Symposium on "Chlorinated
Dioxins and Dibenzofurans in the Total Environment" which is being planned
by the Division of Environmental Chemistry of the American Chemical Society
and is to be held in Washington, D.C. , in August 1983. The announcement
and the call for paper bulletin is enclosed for your perusal. You and/or
your collegues may be interested in participating.

In view of your current involvement and interest in the related area your
participation through contribution of a paper will make this symposium a
truly signf icant one. I will greatly appreciate your cooperation in this
regard and would be looking forward to hearing from you.

Your effort to circulate this announcement to interested parties will be
appreciated. If you need further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely yours, -

GangadhafcChoudhary, Ph.D
Symposium Co-Organizer

Enclosure



LAWRENCE H. KEITH, Ph.D.

AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY
DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY 8501 M o V I c v

AUSTIN, TX 78766
PHONE (512)454-4797

SYMPOSIUM ON

CHLORINATED DIOXINS AND DIBENZOFURANS IN THE TOTAL ENVIRONMENT II

Sponsored jointly by

The Division of Environmental Chemistry,
The Analytical Chemistry Division and

The Division of Chemical Health and Safety,
American Chemical Society

Because of the growing concern for the exposure to chlorinated dioxins and
dibenzofurans in the total environment—occupational and ecological --two symposia
were planned in conjunction with the national meetings of the American Chemical
Society. The first symposium was held with great success at the September 1982
meeting in Kansas City, Missouri. The second symposium will be held 28 August -
2 September 1983 in Washington, D.C. --- '

The primary purpose of both symposia is to provide state-of-the-art technology and
information on chlorinated dioxins and dibenzofurans. Efforts will be made to
identify the facts and to indicate recommendations for the future. The technical
program will encompass the specific areas of formation and occurrence, sampling
and analysis, human toxicology, general exposure considerations, and special con-
trol and decontamination measures. Both invited and contributed papers will be
solicited. Overview as well as original research papers are planned.

Interested persons are requested to submit a 200 word abstract and a 2-4 page
extended abstract to Dr. Lawrence H. Keith by 1 April 1983 for this meeting.
Instructions for preparation of the Division's extended abstract and the ACS
abstract forms can be obtained from any of the symposium coordinators listed
below.

For further information please contact:

Dr. Lawrence H. Keith Dr. Gangadhar Choudhary
Division of Environmental Chemistry National Institute for Occupational
Radian Corporation Safety and Health
P.O. Box 9948 DPSE, Mail Stop R-3
Austin, Texas 78766 4676 Columbia Parkway
(512) 454-4797 Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

(513) 684-4217

Dr. Christoffer Rappe
Chairman
Department of Organic Chemistry
University of Umea
S-901 87 Umea
Sweden
46/90/165266
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